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June 4, 2020 
 
Dear Pastor Gray and friends at Harvest Baptist, 
 
We do pray that God is blessing you all during these unusual times we are 
experiencing.  There have been many new things to learn, including how to 
have virtual services.  This has been quite a challenge.  Praise the Lord for 
the younger generation that is more technically inclined.  They have been a 
blessing and also been blessed to participate in preparing these online 
activities. 
 
You have been a great blessing to us!  When we read our support and saw 
the extra offering you sent to us for Covid 19 expenses it brought tears to 
our eyes.  I apologize for not writing sooner.   
 
It also gave us a desire to help the missionaries that our church here in 
Argentina supports.  We have been able to send extra offerings to help with 
their financial difficulties at this time.  
 
So, thank you!!!  You have encouraged us greatly.  But you have also 
helped us to be more sensitive to the needs of others and to do our best to 
help them when it is possible. 
 
May God continue to bless you! 
 
Yours for souls… 
 
Al & Marty Mular 
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